
Find out how you might qualify for help with  

out-of-pocket costs toward your prescriptions 

The Affordable Medications Program 

To see if you qualify, call the Health Assistance Program at 802-847-6984  

or email healthassistanceprogram@UVMHealth.org 

 See reverse side for information about help paying your other bills for health care and medical supplies. 

At the UVM Health Network, we want to make sure that cost doesn’t  

keep you from getting the care you need. 

HOW THE PROGRAM WORKS  

 Designed to help low- and 

middle-income patients  

obtain their prescriptions at 

no cost.  

 You may qualify, even if  

you have insurance. 

IF YOU QUALIFY  

 All co-pays and costs are waived for both brand name  

and generic prescriptions. For example, a family of four  

with a household income of $100,000 could save up to  

$600 per month on out-of-pocket costs at the pharmacy.  

 Medications are provided by UVM Health Network 

pharmacies and will be conveniently mailed to your home.  

mailto:healthassistanceprogram@UVMHealth.org


IN ADDITION TO PRESCRIPTION ASSISTANCE, THE HEALTH ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 

(HAP) ALSO PROVIDES: 

 Screening to see if you may qualify for other hospital programs or community resources 

such as grants for medical bills or access to eyeglasses or medical equipment.  

 Assistance with enrollment in state and federal programs, including obtaining insurance 

through the Vermont Health Connect exchange.  

 Advocacy and support with obtaining health care related resources.  

 

Other Help 
Paying for  
the Care  

You Need 

To qualify and enroll, please call HAP at 802-847-6984 

 (toll-free: 1-888-739-5183)  

or email healthassistanceprogram@UVMHealth.org  

More information is available at our website: 

www.uvmhealth.org/health-wellness/health-assistance-program  

FINANCIAL AID  

Our UVM Health Network affiliate hospitals offer a Financial Assistance Program to make sure eligible 
patients can access the emergency and other medically necessary care they need. You may qualify 
for free or discounted care even if you have health insurance. 


